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Extenfing the age of firearms possession 3 years to age 21 has no fact based 

positive impacts.  This is just another anti-second amendment legislation proposal 

that is not fact based and should be rejected.  There is no facts associated with 

extending the age of purchase and possession, especially given all the other legal 

guarantees given at age 18. 


